Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61G15-20.007
Educational Requirements for Applicants without EAC/ABET Accredited Engineering Degrees

The Board of Professional Engineers hereby gives notice: of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Variance or Waiver, filed on February 10, 2023 by Robert Houser. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol. 49 No. 39, of the February 27, 2023, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner seeks a variance or waiver of Rule 61G15-20.007, F.A.C., and seeks certification of his application for licensure as a professional engineer. The Board considered the instant Petition at a duly noticed public meeting held on April 13, 2023. The Board’s Order, filed on April 27, 2023, grants the Petition for Variance and Waiver, as specified in the Order, and approving application for licensure.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2400 Mahan Drive, Tallahassee, Florida 32308, or telephone: (850)521-0500, or by email: zraybon@fbpe.org.
